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Bicycle Pedestrian Advisory Committee
July 6, 2016
10:00 a.m.
2208 W. Chesterfield Boulevard, Suite 101
Springfield, MO
Members Present
	Randy Brown
	Frank Miller

	King Coltrin
	Jeremy Parsons

	Rachael Garrett
	Jason Ray

	David Hutchison
	


Staff Present
	Natasha Longpine


Welcome and Introductions
The meeting was called to order at 10:07 am.  
1. Minutes
King Coltrin moved to approve the May 4, 2016 Meeting Minutes and David Hutchison seconded.  The motion passed unanimously.
2. Trail Implementation Plan
[bookmark: _GoBack]Ms. Longpine presented the draft Priority Trail Implementation Plan.  She indicated that the goal is to highlight the sections of trail left to complete along these corridors, describing easements needed and challenges for implementation.  The Committee made multiple comments.  These included changing the future trail color, adjusting text, and making larger street labels.  On-Street segments cannot be considered to have no easements.  Sources could be listed to identify additional details.  Other information includes future stormwater plans from Packer and BNSF to downtown, information from the Northeast Springfield study, and using the marketing of Route 66.  Staff will review individual comments on each segment and bring an updated report to the group.
3. Bicycle/Pedestrian Design Standards
The Bicycle/Pedestrian Design Standards are meant to be a representation of what was included in Journey 2035.  Consistency in language was recommended, as was referencing the MUTCD.  Details about the graphics were corrected.  There was additional discussion about signage and how markings appear.  David Hutchison had a number of markups to share as well as examples of how Springfield addresses certain situations.  Staff took a copy of these comments to incorporate.
4. Let’s Go Smart
The Let’s Go Smart website has been integrated into the Ozark Greenways website due to security issues with the prior site.  OTO and Ozark Greenways would like to make it an independent site again.  The Committee was supportive of this action.
5. Items for Bike/Ped Annual Report
Ms. Longpine reminded the Committee to provide any additional items for the report.
6. Adjourn
The meeting was adjourned at 11:50.  The next meeting will be September 7, 2016.
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